
You are invited to 
The Calhoun Family Reunion

Saturday, August 7th, 2010 
1:00 pm at the Lion’s Club 

Hwy 190 E • Woodville, Texas

There will be plenty of food, fun and games for everyone
We hope to see you there!

Please feel free to contact Joyce Hadnot (409-283-3431) 
or Gussie Rigsby (409-283-5288) for more information.


